COMMUNITY APPEARANCE BOARD (CAB) COMMUNICATION TO CITY COMMISSION CITY COMMISSION CONFERENCE ROOM – 8TH FLOOR CITY HALL 100 NORTH ANDREWS AVENUE FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA WEDNESDAY June 10, 2015 – 5:30 P.M.

BOARD MEMBERS	ATTENDANCE CUMULATIVE	January 2015 Present	Absent
Barbra Stern, Chair	Р	5	1
Franci Bindler	P	5	1
Tom Catalino	P	4	2
Ayisha Gordon	Α	4	2
Thomas Yianilos, Vice Chair	P	4	2
Barbara A. VanVoast	P	6	0
Leslie Fordham	P	5	1
Kenneth Green	P	4	2
Felicia Armstrong	P	6	0
Duane Sinclair	Р	6	0
Anthony Quackenbush	P	4	2
Blake Williams	Р	4	0
Sandra Pierce	Р	4	0
Jiro Yates	Р	4	0
David Bowles	Р	3	1
Paul Czerwonka	Р	3	1
Ronald Alose	P	2	
Marni Canavan	Р	1	3

18 appointed members to the Board, which means 10 would constitute a quorum.

Staff

Laura Gambino, Business Development Coordinator Lutecia Florencio, Recording Secretary

Call to Order - Chair Stern called the meeting to order at 5:35 pm. Roll call was taken and it was noted that a quorum was present at 5:50 pm with Kenneth Green arrival.

Communications to City Commission

Motion made by Chair, Barbra Stern and seconded by Barbara Van Voast that the following be read as a communication to the City Commission:

Dear Mayor Seiler and Commissioners: As the Chair of the Community Appearance Board (CAB), I would like to take a moment to thank the City of Fort Lauderdale staff for their service and dedication to this Roard

The annual event was on May 14, 2015 and was another successful display of city projects and urban design excellence. Laura Gambino, the Community Appearance Board Liaison, coordinated the event. She was assisted in various ways by Petula Burks, David Rubin, Vanessa Martin and Patricia Smith.

We would like to recognize Laura and the team for all their hard efforts in making the WOW program and the Annual CAB event a success in 2015. Please acknowledge them for their hard work and continued dedication to this citywide program.



July 7, 2015

Dear Mayor Seiler and Commissioners:

As the Chair of the Community Appearance Board (CAB), I would like to take a moment to thank the City of Fort Lauderdale staff for their service and dedication to this Board.

The annual event was on May 14, 2015 and was another successful display of city projects and urban design excellence. Laura Gambino, the Community Appearance Board Liaison, coordinated the event. She was assisted in various ways by Petula Burks, David Rubin, Vanessa Martin and Patricia Smith.

We would like to recognize Laura and the team for all their hard efforts in making the WOW program and the Annual CAB event a success in 2015. Please acknowledge them for their hard work and continued dedication to this citywide program.

Singerely yours,

Barbra A. Stern, Esquire

Chair

Community Appearance Board